
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

GIS 
NEWSLETTER 

26th November 2019 
 
 
Gjøvikregionen International School 
Studieveien 17, 2815 Gjøvik 
Tel: +4724076141 
Email: post@gjovikis.no  

Ugly Sweater Lunch 
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Dear Parents,  
 
On Friday, 6th December GIS will be holding its annual Ugly Christmas Sweater 
Lunch. Students are welcome to come to school in a Christmas sweater. Students 
are equally welcome to be creative and make their own decorated shirt - perhaps 
candy canes stuck to a shirt, a green shirt with baubles stuck to the fabric? The 
options are limitless!  
 
All students are asked to contribute one thing to the event. Please see the 
schedule to ascertain what your child will be required to produce for the day. Each 
child is asked to bring a plate of the item - thus 6 sandwiches or a package of 
cookies or a medium bowl of salad. We kindly remind the GIS parent community 
that we cannot allow nuts in our school. Please do not provide food items 
containing nuts.  
 
Please mark all containers with your name so they can be returned to the correct 
home. 
 
If you have any further questions, please see me or send me an email 
gwynne.rasen@gjovikis.no 
 
Warmest regards,  
Mrs Rasen 
 
 

 
Please note that the first round of clubs run by GIS staff is coming to an end this 
week. From next week on, students will need to be enrolled in SFO or go home 
after the last lesson. Please note that clubs offered by external providers may 
follow a different schedule. Please check with the provider if you are not certain. 
New club offerings will be advertised in January. 

End of clubs run by GIS staff 
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It’s that time of year again, the season for giving.  At GIS, we would like to think 
about and help the people within our community who can’t afford to buy their 
children gifts for Christmas. 
 
We are going to set up a Giving Tree in the foyer.  If you are able, please send in a 
gift for a child whose family is going through a tough time financially.  All the gifts 
will be presented to the Salvation Army on the morning of the 13th December, for 
them to give to the families they support within our community.  Non-perishable 
food items can also be donated.  Please wrap the gift and indicate on a label 
whether it is for a boy or a girl and the age of the child it is aimed for. 
 
We thank you for supporting us in this initiative to help those less fortunate in our 
community. 
 

 
If you have any questions about the matters below, please contact the relevant 
person: 
 
Taxi  (GIS)  Dennis Wanda  dennis.wanda@gjovikis.no  
 
Taxi/bus  Ingrid Raasholm  ingrid.raasholm@gjovik.kommune.no  
(Kommune) 
 
School nurse Kristin Bratland   Kristin.Bratland@gjovik.kommune.no  
 
Swimming  Ragnar Görögh  ragnar.gorogh@gjovikis.no  
     
SFO    Deepika Senthilkumar sfo@gjovikis.no  
 

School support contact details 
 
 

Giving Tree 
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